
  

This Week in F2 

 

Next week we will.. 

- Revise all sounds. 

- Refresh numbers and shapes. 
- Have a variety of craft activities for 

the children to engage in. 

 
 

  

Top Tip! 

We have a long summer ahead of us and we would like the children to come back ready for 

learning. Please spend a few minutes each day to refresh number, shape and sounds. 

Explore some new books that your child can share with their teacher in September. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders and Notices 

On, Monday 19 June parent reflection 

meetings will take place in your child’s 

classroom. Please ensure your on time to 

avoid disrupting other meetings. No 

children to be sent to school on this day but 

can accompany parents to the meetings. 

Thursday 22 June is the last day of school. 

We will be finishing at the earlier time of 

12pm. 

Our final Splish Splash day will be on 

Tuesday. 

Have a wonderful summer holiday and we 

look forward to welcoming you back on 

September 10.  

 

 
At home… 

Reflect on a successful year in 

Foundation Stage and discuss the 
new opportunitites in Year 1. 

  

A look back at the week…. 


